Jor the children

20" November 2020
Dear Parent /Carer,

It was lovely to see York and Lincoln Class back in school on Thursday and again
thank you for your support with home learning in this time. We also look forward to seeing
Southwell Class back on Tuesday 24" November and having all the school back together again. |
would like to just re-iterate that as a school we will always follow the advice from the Health
Protection Team and decide on any closures with the children’s health and safety as a priority. Your
support in these matters has been most reassuring to us.

As a school we are starting to put into place some plans for Christmas at St Andrews and will have
more details next week. We have planned an EYFS and KS1 Christmas dinner and a KS 2 Christmas
dinner on the last two days. Also, the children will be watching an online Pantomime too.

We are also working with the community to have a Christmas tree outside the front of school with
some further decorations to go with it. We have already had a money donation from Parish Council
which is much appreciated. Under current guidelines we cannot have Christmas plays and musical
performances but will do our utmost to make school the usual St Andrew’s Christmas experience.

At the start of next week, the PTFA will be sending out details of a Christmas Raffle which has been
set up to be COVID secure and raise some funds for the school. Unfortunately, aga‘in.we cannot have
a Christmas Fayre so it would be great for as much support as possible. The leaflet will be in a littie
money bag which you can use to return the ticket information and the appropriate money.

Yours sincerely

Mr D W Hodgson
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